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On Monday class 2 had their second visit from Ali Atkins, artist and sculptor, to continue 
working on their River of Hope project.   
 
On Wednesday Alan, Bluebell and Eli took part in a public speaking event held at the King’s 
Lynn Corn Exchange.  They have spent weeks writing and learning speeches with Mrs Roberts 
regarding ‘A Significant Person in History’.  They presented their speeches in front an  
audience of school staff/governors and trustees.  They were all absolutely amazing and 
should be extremely proud of themselves. 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you during our parent consultations on Wednesday evening.  If 
you were unable to attend but would like a meeting please contact us via the school office. 
 
To celebrate World Book Day children were invited to dress up today as a character from 
their favourite book and you did not let us down.  We loved seeing all the outfits and hearing 
about their favourite books.   

As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a 
positive one.   If you have any concerns,  in the first instance please telephone,  email 
the school office or speak with the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes 
Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Monday  
-Yrs 2&3 PE day *wear PE kits* 

-Lunchtime table tennis club 
Tuesday  
-Music lessons *remember instruments* 
-Lunchtime reading club 
Wednesday  
-Lunchtime games club  
Thursday 
-Music workshop *music pupils only* 
-Yrs R,1,4-6 PE day *wear PE kits* 
-NO STARTER BAND PRACTICE 
-Football club 3:15pm-4:15pm *bookings* 

Friday 
-Red Nose day *non uniform — wear red — 
donations via ParentPay please* 

Please check following  

pages for future diary dates. 

 

STARS: Isaac.C yr1, Leo yr3 & Star yr6 
KINDNESS: Bella yrR, Ivy.O yr3 & Alfie yr5 
HANDWRITING: Mabel yr1, Ivy.H yr2 & Aaron yr6 
PHSE - being physically active:  All class 1, Zoe yr2, 
Leo & Evan yr3, Rosie.M Yr4, Bluebell, Ebony,  
Aaron & Star yr6 
GOLDEN BROOM:  Class 2 
THANK YOU:  Matthew yr1, Zoe yr2 & 
Aaron yr6 

**Lunchtime Company News** Pupil paid meals will  

increase to £2.60 per meal from 1st April 2024. 





World Book Day dress up award winners: 

Freddie YrR, Hudson Yr1, Edward Yr2, Florence.E Yr3, Rosie.M Yr4, Bethany Yr5 and Kobi 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 18th March  Year R visit Clenchwarton for fire service workshop 

Tuesday 19th March Class 2 assembly @ 3pm *parents/carers invited* 

Wednesday 20th March  Class 3 Shakespeare Workshop 

Class 1 assembly @ 3pm *parents/carers invited* 

Thursday 21st March Houses of Parliament (JLT Team) 

Friday 22nd March  Preloved uniform stall 
Class 3 assembly @ 3pm *parents/carers invited* 

Tuesday 26th March PHSE & homework displays @ 3:15pm  
*parents/carers invited to drop into classes to view displays* 

Thursday 28th March to 

Friday 12th April  

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR EASTER BREAK 

Yr6 London theatre experience 19/6: Pay second  
instalment by 31st March.  

Yrs2&3 swimming 25/4-23/5: Consent on ParentPay by 
22nd March.  

Yr6 Crucial Crew 29/4: Consent on ParentPay by 22nd March.

Yrs5&6 Gressenhall 2/7: 2nd payment due by 30th April.  

We are pleased to let you know we currently have a  
Parent Governor vacancy.   The Governors of Walpole Cross 
Keys Primary School hold regular meetings in which they discuss 
and make decisions concerning the curriculum, school policies and 
many other issues that directly affect the well-being of the chil-

dren at the school.  Being a school Governor involves having a privileged insight into the 
running of the school and any prospective Governor must understand the need for con-
fidentiality.   The Governing Body will also expect that any new Governor would be 
willing to attend a short training course.  
Please consider whether you might make a good Governor and if you are interested in 
applying please email or call the school office for an application form.  Should there be 
more applicants than spaces available, an election will be held. 
Closing date extended: Friday 19th April 2024 

Friday 15th March 2024 
Pupils may come to school in non uniform wearing 

red.  Donations can be made on ParentPay. 

Thank you for supporting this great cause. 



If your child would like any school lunches please order for the 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 

Next week’s menu: 






